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I am Neutral on SB 348-1, I appreciate your work to date, but please do not weaken 

Measure 114. It is imperative it is implemented; the people of Oregon have voted for 

it and it represents the majority of the peoples’ will. And importantly, it will save lives. 

Speaking as a school psychologist dedicating my career and life to advocating for 

children and the rights of them and families in schools, I have read the research and I 

care deeply that our schools are safe. The rights and safety of children and families 

and the majority and the need of our communities need to win.  


